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         March 2015 

Gulf Coast Sailing 

Club  

LuffnLaff 

 
                      **** Best Viewed when Printed ****  

R E T U R N  o f  B RI A N M A CI N N E S A D A P TI V E  S A IL I N G R E G A T T A 

 

 
 MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

V Mar 1-- NSYC  seminar on strategy 

and tactics for winning sailing 

V Mar 11 -- Members Meeting with 

speaker, grinders  and Spring Regatta 

awards presentation--BYOB 

V Mar 15 – Adaptive Sailing Regatta at 

Lake Avalon, volunteers needed 

V Mar 22 Sugden Sailing and Picnic 

V Mar 28,29--GCSC 39th Annual Regatta 

V Apr 8 Members Meeting with speaker, 

Italian  dinner, dessert challenge and 

awards night, BYOB- DON’T MISS IT 

V Apr 11th SAMI Bud Light Regatta 

 

    

 

MARCH a t  GCSC 

 

              

 

 

Brian MacInnes will  return as our 

guest speaker for our 39th Annual 

SWFL Regatta. Brian will be 

speaking at our Regatta dinner on 

March 28th at the Naples Sailing 

and Yacht Club.  Having sailed in 

Transatlantic and Transpacific 

races including the Volvo series, 

Brian will share some of his 

experiences from these races. Brian 

will also give us some insight into 

the next Americaôs Cup and the 

changes we can expect.  Be sure 
to be there  

 
The Adaptive Sailing Regatta    

hosted by the Collier County 

Parks and Rec Dept. and co-

sponsored by the Freedom Waters 

Foundation and the Gulf Coast 

Sailing Club and others will be 

held on Sunday March 15th at 

Lake Avalon in Sugden Park. 

Adaptive Sailing teaches people 

with disabilities how to sail 

independently, for those who can 

and also provides aided sailing 

experiences to others who may 

not otherwise have the 

opportunity to experience the 

therapeutic effects of being on the 

water and feeling that wondrous 

sense from sailing.  Volunteers 

Needed 

 

 



2 
 

  Commodore’s Comments 
 Our First Annual Chili Challenge was a great success 

thanks to all the effort of Fred and Colleen Hall and the 

outstanding quality of chili made by the competitors. Six (6) 

boats competed along with eight (8) individuals in the 

Challenge and we were treated to a wide variety of incredible chilies. 

Foreign Exchange took home top prize as the Best Boat and Crispin 

Lippincott, one of our new members, took home the first place trophy for 

individual competitors. Our speaker for the evening, Mike Tougias was a 

big hit with the crowd.  

 

  The Gulf Coast Sailing Club is proud to host its 39th Southwest Florida Charity Regatta 

especially since we will be associated with Avow Hospice. This will be the only Avow 

Hospice supported Regatta in Southwest Florida.  The regatta promises to promote a 

strong competitive spirit among our sailors, grounded in the spirit of Corinthian sailing 

and good sportsmanship.  “Inspired by Competition and Enhanced by Compassionò 

is the motto for the National Hospice Regatta and it illustrates how well Hospice and 

sailing go together.   Sailboat racing requires well organized teamwork and execution just 

like the teamwork of doctors, therapists and volunteers required to deliver Hospice care. 

All net proceeds from the Regatta will go to support the Avow Childrenôs Bereavement 

Program, Special Needs Sailing Program, youth sailing and other charitable causes here 

in Southwest Florida.  

The money we collect for regatta entry fees, dinners and regatta clothing, etc. basically 

covers the costs of these items, leaving the generous contributions of our sponsors as the 

principal source of the contributions that we, the club members, will make to support the 

Avow Children’s Bereavement Program, the Special Needs Sailing Program, youth 

sailing programs and other charitable causes here in Southwest Florida. Sponsors donôt 

have to be the large companies we often think of.  Anyone can be a sponsor for as little as 

one hundred dollars and those sponsors are equally important as the large companies in 

making this charity Regatta a success. 

THIS IS A CALL TO ALL CLUB MEMBERS to consider becoming a sponsor or to find 

at least one sponsor.  We all have restaurants and places we frequent and companies we 

have a relationship with where we know the owners personally.  Please take action and 

ask them to help support a good cause because our actions can make a difference in 

another personôs life. We may never know the direct results of our actions but if we do 

nothing we can never inspire good actions in our cause of supporting the good work of 

Avow, Special Needs Sailing and youth sailing.  

  The last planned sailing event at Sugden on March 22nd should be the best one of the 

season. We are looking forward to interesting speakers and camaraderie at our next two 

member meeting at River Park Community Center. Our March meeting will feature a 
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speaker on cruising as well as awards presentations for the Spring Regatta.  Our April 

meeting will be the last of the season at River Park Community Center and we plan on 

having a special Italian dinner and dessert challenge to go with our final awards night 

presentations. 

 

  Lots of exciting events coming your way. Don’t miss any of them. 

  // Moe Scully  mauricescully@gmail.com 

 

From the Poop Deck, 

A message from our Rear Commodore 

By Randy Young 

As an amatuer sailor, I have cultivated a particular pursuit like so many 

before me. Open skies, blue water, and freshening breezes seem to call 

me away from landside duties, chores, and obligations. In return, I always 

feel the time allowed for this passion teaches me and enriches my life 

like no other hobby I know. As Rear Commodore I would encourage all 

Gulf Coast Sailing Club members to give in to the call of the sea and find 

reasons to be on the water as often as possible.  

 Racing is just one avenue that many find enjoyable, challenging, 

and entertaining. Our club is blessed with many seasoned racers from 

many different venues around the country and the world. These skippers 

and crew are ready, able, and willing to share their skills and knowledge. 

Even if you are not a competitive soul, a day on the water crewing with a 

team, finding their way around the boat and the race course will reward 

your efforts with a sense of accomplishment. A good introduction to 

sailboat racing is to serve on race committee. This will expose you to the 

many details and changing conditions faced by the competitors on the 

water. Even though our season here in Southwest Florida is rapidly 

winding down, these opportunities will return again in the fall. Please 

check the website for regatta schedules, crewing and volunteer list.  

Special thanks to our GCSC Race Committee Volunteers - Sydney Kimble, 

Sherry Kimble, Shawn Todd, Susan Young,  Joan Kachel, Jan Kooi, Warren Kooi, Susan 
Watkins, John Moore,  Ken Cort and our PRO Craig Spicer. 
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GCSC March Events 
Please Mark Your Calendar For These Events 

 
Gulf Coast Sailing Club 

March Membership Meeting 

 
Date ς Wednesday, March 11th 

 at 6:00 pm Subs/Grinders & Social, 7:00 PM Program 
Location - River Park Community Center 

 (301 11th Street North - Naples, Fl.) 
Cost - $15 for guests and non-Gulf Coast Sailing Club Members  

Subs/Grinders plus fixings, dessert and soda provided 

BYOB Beer and Wine ONLY! 
 

 
March Meeting Program Highlights: 
If you have not yet picked up your GCSC 2015 Directory, your copy is 
waiting for you at the sign in desk. 
 
GCSC Spring Regatta Trophy Presentation to the winners. 
 
Preview of the March 28th and 29th GCSC Avow Charity Regatta and Events 
 
Speaker – GCSC Member Brock Johnson on both Crewed and Bareboat 
Chartering  in the USVIs, BVIs and Caribbean. 
 



5 
 

 

Barbara and Brock Johnson’s 67 foot Catamaran Marmot 

 

Chartering in Exotic Places  

Everything you ever wanted to know about Chartering  

(Well, almost everything)  

GCSC Members Barbara and Brock Johnson have retired from a twenty year career 

managing Esprit Yacht Charters,  Ltd. Based in St.Thomas USV and Tortola BVI. 

They will explain the Chartering experience. Starting by helping you to decide what 

type of Charter is right for you, where to Charter, how to select a Charter Company, 

what to bring with you, what to expect on a Charter vacation, etc. etc. 

They have some wonderful stories of their Sailing in the Caribbean and Virgins. 

They will be available during the social hour meet and greet as well as answering your 

questions after the talk. 
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Shenaniganõs on the Lake  

Adaptive Sailing Regatta , March 15, 2015  

Spectators and Volunteers Wanted  
 

By Moe Scully 

 Collier County Parks and Recreation to host the 11th Annual Adaptive Sailing Regatta, 
known as Shenanigan’s on the Lake, held at Sugden Park on Sunday, March 15th. This 
Club regatta will be co-sponsored by Freedom Waters Foundation and the Gulf Coast 
Sailing and others.  Adaptive sailing is one of the many different sailing experiences 
sponsored by US Sailing that teaches people with disabilities how to sail 
independently for those who can, and also provides aided sailing experiences to 
others who may not otherwise have the opportunity to experience the therapeutic 
effects of being on the water and feeling that wondrous sense from sailing.   

Shenanigan’s on the Lake is a competitive 
regatta as all the disabled sailors have a 
strong desire to win. It is truly inspiring to 
see the heart and determination these kids 
and adults with disabilities in their efforts 
to get out on the water and experience a 
sense of freedom, with them in control of a 
sailboat.  For some that something they 
might not experience when confined to a 
wheelchair or otherwise limited in mobility 
when on land. 

The sailors race from mid-morning to lunch and then again all afternoon, which is 
exhausting for most people never mind someone with severe disabilities. But the 
sailors love it and they are there for every race and they are ready to go.  There is a 
little forgiveness in the rules of racing as rounding a mark can sometimes resemble 
bumper cars but that is all in their competitive spirit to round the mark first.  

Volunteers are needed to run this regatta everything to helping with the food and 
organization to helping on land and in the water and in the sailboats with the sailors.  
We will have more information at the Club meeting on March 11th for anyone who 
might be interested in helping out.  Sometimes a small thing to you might mean 
everything to another person’s life. Come Volunteer 
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The Gulf Coast Sailing Club is having a Sunday Sailin g and Picnic Event  

 at Lake Avalon in Sugden Park   

Sunday, March, 22nd.  

 Picnic  from 12 to 1 pm, with sailing from 12:30 to 4:30 pm.   

Including Learn to Sail  

 The cost is $15 for a single, $25 for a couple and $30 for a family  

Including Learn to Sail Classroom and On-The-Water Training 

We will supply Corn beef Sandwiches, BBQ Hot dogs, Hamburgers & 
Sodas 

Please Bring an Appetizer or Dessert to the Picnic 
 

Donõt feel left out if you donõt know how to sail. The Gulf Coast Sailing Club is 

interested in making sure that everyone can have fun sailing. The Gulf Coast Sailing 
Club is committed to promoting and supporting an active sailing community in 
Southwest Florida. Cruising and racing, as well as promoting and developing sailing 
skills are a big part of the Gulf Coast Sailing Club experience.  
 
The Club is made up of people from all walks of life with a common interest in sailing 
and a common goal of “keeping it fun”. The Club is a volunteer organization where all 
members are encouraged to contribute their skills and energy in some manner to 
make sailing a vibrant part of the community of Southwest Florida.  
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These are great family events for all GCSC members and any member of the Naples 
community who is interested in sailing, whether you own a sailboat or not.  Plan to 
bring your spouse, a friend and your kids and sail at Lake Avalon, Sugden Park Sailing 
Center. If you don’t know how to sail but would like to learn or if you know how to 
sail but would like to learn more, the Club will have sailing instructors available to 
help 

 

The 2015 G u l f  C o a s t  S a i l i n g  C l u b  

 3 9 t h  S W F L  A v o w  H o s p i c e  C h a r i t y  R e g a t t a  

R a c i n g  o n  M a r c h  2 8 t h  a n d  M a r c h  2 9 t h  

D i n n e r  a t  N a p l e s  S a i l i n g  a n d  Y a c h t  C l u b  3 / 2 8 / 1 5  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2015 G u l f  C o a s t  S a i l i n g  C l u b  3 9 t h  S W F L  

A v o w  C h a r i t y  R e g a t t a  promises to be one of SWFLôs best                         

regattas. Whether you are a competitive racer, a recreational sailor, 

someone who   loves being around the water or someone who cares about 

the good work that Avow Hospice does for famil ies in need in 

southwest Florida, come join us.  All are invited. 

America’s Cup Sailor Brian MacInnes will return 

as our guest speaker for our 39th Annual SWFL 

Regatta. Brian will be speaking at our Regatta dinner 

on Saturday, March 28th at the Naples Sailing and 

Yacht Club.  Having sailed in Transatlantic and 

Transpacific races including the Volvo series, Brian 
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will share some of his experiences from these races. Brian will also give us some 

insight into the next Americaôs Cup and the changes we can expect in the boats 

and the technology and materials. 

Learn more about this event at our March Membership Meeting on 

Wednesday, March 11th and soon on our web Site and in Email 

Announcements. 

 

Spoiler Alert  

GCSC April Member ship Meeting  

Wednesday, April 8 th  

 

 

 

Why wait to live your dream? 
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The Adams family did just that!  They will tell of their fantastic journey at the April 8th 

meeting of the Gulf Coast Sailing Club at the River Park Community Center (301 11th St. N. in 

Naples, FL) at 6:00PM.  

Jane and Marc Adams put their careers on hold to take off with their family for an adventure of 

a life time. 

 Leaving Monroe Harbor in Chicago, in 2008, Jane and Marc Adams in their early 40’s, with their 

three children, had set out with expectations to sail and see the world.  They had said “If they 

were fortunate they would sail around it” and they did.   

With perseverance and determination, they fulfilled their dream completing their 

circumnavigation in four years.  In August 2012 they returned to their home in Chicago and their 

careers. 

Marc and Jane will discuss what it was like to make the difficult decisions to embark on their 

adventure to begin with, to the obstacles and struggles of life aboard, including the very real 

threat of piracy and all the joys experienced as a family and also how it affected their shore 

lives today.  This presentation is sure to entertain and cover topics of interest to any sailor, 

adventurer, or wannabe cruiser and perhaps motivate others to’ live their dream”. 

The Adams’ will discuss important aspects of long distance voyaging from preparing for the off 

shore adventure to the day to day activities of living the dream.  Included discussion points are: 

boat prep, route planning, roles and responsibility of crews, life aboard with kids, planning 

budget, off shore and international communications, weather, passage and watch keeping, 

customs safety and piracy. 

 Whether your dream is to take a year off and sail the Caribbean and the Bahamas or take a bit 

longer and sail the South Pacific or circumnavigate the globe, this presentation will cover topics 

of interest for any prospective cruiser and hope to motivate others to “Live the Dream”. 
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GCSC February 2015 

A Month of Fun Events  

The GCSC 1st Annual Chili Cook -Off  

                              

         Best Member Chili Chef       Best Skipper Chili Chef                                                                                                                                     

      Crispin Lippincott                Capt. Gunar Rogat            

                           

                              The Best Bean Counters  

               Kathy MacGillivray, Tom Piro and Moe Scully  

                  In Background is GCSC Director Fred Hall  
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The Best Chili Judges  

February Sugden Sailing and Picnic  

 

 

   

                                                A sunny Day Sailing on the Lake 

                                                    It does not get much better 
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òKEEPING - IT ð FUNó AT SUGDEN 
By Jerry Watkins  

The Gulf Coast SAILING Club is definitely òThe Heart of SAILING in 

Naplesó! The SUNDAY SAILING at SUGDEN is a wonderful renewal of 

the old fashioned FAMILY PICNIC at The Lake. Patricia Rosen and her 

Collier County Parks & Recreation crew have allowed The Gulf Coast 

SAILING Club members to absolutely revert b ack to the salt of the 

earth where friends and family gather with nature to enjoy the most 

basic wonderful moments in life.  

Friends and family gather for fun, frolic, food, foolishness, and 

conversation while playing games, reading newspapers, taking a nap  

under a shade tree, ball games, and YES, SAILING!!  

You, YES YOU, get to sail your own boat. You can learn to sail even if 

you have never sailed. You can take a leisurely ride with a host 

skipper who will do everything for you or you can participate!  

Kids love games so be prepared to see a water fight between boats or 

watch for a competitive race across the lake and back. Try a hand at 

negotiating an obstacle course.  One of our newest sailors managed to 

maneuver her  boat through the water ski slalom course  just like the 

water skiers and made every gate going both directions! WOW ! I am 

impressed!! CONGRATULATIONS!! 

Food, Hello Food, Wonderful homemade dishes of salads, vegetables, 

fruit bowls, cakes and cookies, even pies, to accompany the grill work 

by Chef Jeff providing burgers, kielbasa and the ALL AMERICAN GCSC 

FUN FRANKS! 

If you have NOT yet had the Sugden experience mark your calendar 

for March 22 at 12:00! Bring a dish and plan to go sailing. I PROMISE I 

WILL BE BACK! 
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The GCSC February 2015 Racing Seminar  

                                                   

                      Which is the real Steve (Capt. Bligh) Romaine? 

The NEW SOUTHWEST FLORIDA REGATTA 

 EVENTS SCHEDULE   2015-2016 

(2-3B = 2-3 buoy races; 1D = distance race, etc.)  http://sailplay.com/    

2015                  Sponsor    Races   Race   Locale

 __________________________  

10/10 -11    CMCS 1D, 2-3B        Summerset   Ft. Myers Beach  

10/24      NSYC 2-3B           Commodoreõs Cup Naples 

11/14 -15 MIYC 3-5B           Fall Regatta   Marco Island 

12/12             NYC  1D                    Naples Offshore  Naples-Along the Shore -Naples 

NEW YEAR   2016 

1/09   GCSC 2-3B           New Yearõs Cup  Naples 

2/13        MIYC 2-3B           Winter Cup   Marco Island 

2/27   GCSC 1-D           Spring Regatta            Naples-Towers ðNaples 

3/26 -27  GCSC 3-5B           SW FL Charity Regatta  Naples 

4/09 -10  SAMI 3-5B Bud Light Regatta  Marco Island 

4/23        NSYC 2-3B           Messmer Cup  Naples 

http://sailplay.com/
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5/19 -20             NSYC  1D              Bone Island Regatta        Naples -Key West 

5/22 -23  NYC 1D               Key West-Naples Key West-Naples 

 

PROPOSED DIVISIONS 

           Multihull  

           Sport Boat 

           Spinnaker A 

           Spinnaker B 

           Non-Spinnaker 

           True Cruising A 

           True Cruising B            

           Any Fleet  splits for individual regattas will be combined for BOTY scoring  

 

QUALIFICATION 
           To qualify for BOTY a boat must participate in at least 13 SW FL  (Naples/Marco) BOTY races. 

           In the event that any races are cancelled, the number of starts to qualify may be 

reduced. 

 

SCORING 
To compete in BOTY a boat must participate in at least 13 Naples/Marco BOTY races. Only the best 13 

will be scored for BOTY. Scoring will be per the Racing Rules of Sailing Appendix “A” Low Point System: 

First receives 1 point, Second 2 points, Third 3 points, Fourth and higher including DNF (Did Not Finish) 

4 points, DNS (Did Not Start) 6 points. BOTY Trophies will be awarded to the top three finishers in each 

division. A race must have a minimum of three boats in a class to qualify as a BOTY race.  

     

TROPHIES 

         Prizes will be awarded based on the number of boats qualifying in each division. 

         1st for 3 boats minimum.  1st, 2nd for 4-5 boats.  1st,2nd, 3rd for 6 or more. 
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http://sailplay.com/  SINGLE ENTRY for a discounted  package of  2015-2016 BOTY 

EVENYS 

 

That’s All For This Month  

May the road rise up to meet you.  

May the wi nd always be at your back.  

May the sun shine warm upon your face,  

and rains fall soft upon your fields.  

until we meet again  

 

 

http://sailplay.com/

